


Department of Politics 

2S Waverly Place 
New York, N.Y. 10003 
Telephone: (212) 598-3275 

Dear·Rara, 

' I 

Jan. 10, 1982 

Jll.N 1 7 1983 

Greetings. Forgive this brief note. I hoar yon1 re coming. thra NY 
sometime this spring, and would love to interview you on your new book 
and work generally!. I have an hour long interview program on Marxism 
on WBAI radiorwhich airs once a month. Let me know when, what, and we can 
work oat the details. Enclosed are a few recent things I 1ve done.taz: 
JX Looking forward to seeing you again. 

Best, 

~t!)p11 
Bertell Ollman 

I.· 


